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I am writing to express my opposition to SB210. Since the adoption of motor voter 

laws we Oregonians have benefitted from the access to democratic participation. For 

seniors, disabled folks, harried working families, indeed all of us, being able to mail in 

a ballot enables us to participate in the decisions that affect our lives. No one gets the 

day off work to vote. I encourage the legislature to not try to “fix” something that isn’t 

broken. Please stop this bill! 


